
 

Safety in your building 
 
4 November 2022 
 
Hindon Court 
Wilton Road, 
SW1V 1DU 
 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Measuring taking place on Monday 7 November via abseiling 
 
We’ve appointed Guildmore to carry out the remedial work required to the external wall system at 
Hindon Court. On Monday 7 November, some Guildmore operatives will be abseiling down the 
building – coming down on ropes. This is so they can take some accurate measurements of some 
panels on the external wall.  
 
You may wish to keep your curtains or 
blinds closed for some privacy in case 
they come past your windows. Please 
also keep your windows closed on 
Monday if your home is in the area to 
the left of the red line down the centre 
of the picture. They’ll be deciding on 
which areas to measure when they 
arrive on Monday.  
 
Guildmore may also require access to 
some flats. We understand that this is 
short notice, so if they do knock and 
you are able to grant access, we would 
be very appreciative. All operatives will 
carry identification.   
 
Your cooperation and understanding is 
greatly appreciated and we will be 
writing to you further with full details of the remedial work once Guildmore have conducted their 
survey. We will also be inviting you to a resident webinar to provide you with an overview of the work, 
so please watch out for this letter in the coming weeks.   
 
You can check the previous updates we’ve sent here on our document library – it takes a little while 
to load: https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/mybuildingdocuments/. As always, please get in touch 
with us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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